PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF HAVERHILL
INFORMATIONAL MEETING
CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE

Thursday, January 14, 2021
6:00 P.M.

TOWN HALL, COUNCIL CHAMBERS
4585 CHARLOTTE STREET
HAVERHILL, FL
IN PERSON OR VIA TELECONFERENCE

Notice is hereby given that an information meeting of the Town of
Haverhill Citizens Charter Review Committee will be held on
Thursday, January 14, 2021 at the Town Hall, 4585 Charlotte Street,
Haverhill, FL, for the purpose of reviewing the Charter and discussion
of proposed changes.

This meeting shall be held in person or via teleconference. Those
persons wishing to participate via teleconference please dial 1-877-
953-1152, participation code 7404157#.

Those persons attending in person will be required to wear a mask
and practice safe distancing.

Notice: If any person decides to appeal any decision of the Town Council at this meeting, he/she will
need a record of the proceedings and for this purpose; he/she needs to ensure that a verbatim record of the
proceedings is made. The record must include the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be
based, pursuant to F.S. 286.0105. The Town of Haverhill does not prepare nor provide such verbatim
record.

In accordance with the provisions of the American with disabilities Act (ADA), this document can be
made available in an alternate format (large print) upon request. Special accommodations can be provided
upon request with three (3) days advance notice of any meeting, by contacting Janice C. Rutan, Town
Administrator, at the Haverhill Town Hall, 4585 Charlotte Street, Haverhill, Florida. Phone Number (561)
689-0370 Facsimile Number (561) 689-4317




